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8th March 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Planetarium – Year 5 Sapphire Class 

 

We have had a last minute opportunity to visit the Planetarium show at Redruth School; therefore, on 

Wednesday 13th March Year 5 children will be attending.  This trip will consolidate all our space 

topic learning from last term. 

 

Transport is arranged through Redruth School and they will be collecting the children in the morning 

and will drop them back to school in time for lunch.. 

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.00 towards this trip. 

 

This trip is covered under the consent form you signed at the beginning of the school year. 

 

If you have any queries please come and see me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Laura Vallance 

Year 5 Class Teacher 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Please return to school a.s.a.p. 

 

 

PLANETARIUM SHOW AT REDRUTH SCHOOL – WEDNESDAY 13th MARCH 

 

 

NAME _________________________________________________  

 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £3.00  

I will pay my voluntary contribution by parent pay  

 

 

Signed______________________________________________Parent/Guardian 

 


